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February 28, 2020

Dear Cardinal Kung Academy friends and supporters,

We are writing in connection with the sad news that Trinity Catholic High School will be 
closing at the end of 2019-2020 academic year.  Bishop Caggiano has issued a statement on 
the closure that can be read here.

We wish to reassure our friends and supporters that although Cardinal Kung Academy has 
operated as a division of Trinity Catholic High School (TCHS) for the past two years, the 
TCHS closure will not affect our ability to remain open into the future and to provide an 
accredited classical high school education in the Stamford area.   We are pleased that 
Cardinal Kung Academy continues to experience rapid growth and the school is still 
accepting applications for the 2020-2021 school year.  

We are saddened for the TCHS and Stamford community by this turn of events and ask that 
you keep the students, families and alumni in your prayers.   What remains: a vital need to 
provide a Catholic education, which St. John Paul II calls “an irreplaceable contribution” - 
the mission of “communicating Christ, of helping to form Christ in the lives of others.”   We 
at Cardinal Kung Academy are grateful to participate in this mission.  We believe that 
classical education will attract a growing percentage of Catholic students in the Diocese of 
Bridgeport and have every reason to expect a strong future for our school.

Please continue to follow our school news events on our website and social media channels.

We thank you for your continued support.

Yours in Christ,

Cardinal Kung Academy Board of Directors

https://www.bridgeportdiocese.org/bishops-letter-about-trinity-catholic-high-school/



